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ISLAMABAD: NOVEMBER 20, 2018:​​  ​Ambassador of Turkmenistan Atadjan            
Movlamov who is also the Dean of Diplomatic Corps called on the President Dr. Arif               
Alvi at the Aiwan-e-Sadr, Islamabad today. ​President Dr. Arif Alvi said that                 

Pakistan greatly values its fraternal relations with Turkmenistan which are                   

rooted in common culture and history and is desirous of further enhancing                       

these relations in all fields. The President underscored the importance of further                
strengthening bilateral trade and economic relations between the two countries. He           
also stressed the need for creating synergies and linkages between the business            
communities of the both countries. He emphasized that Turkmenistan can play an            
important role as a hub for energy in the region. He also affirmed Pakistan’s              
commitment to the early implementation of Turkmenistan-Afghanistan-Pakistan-India       
(TAPI) gas pipeline project. 

The President also appreciated the services of Mr. Atadjan Movlamov as Ambassador            
of Turkmenistan to Pakistan since 2012. 
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